
Representing supervisors, managers and postmasters in the United States Postal Service 

 

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF POSTAL SUPERVISORS 
National Headquarters 

1727 KING STREET, SUITE 400 
ALEXANDRIA, VA 22314-2753 

(703) 836-9660 
 

 

July 7, 2020  
 
Board Memo 043-2020: NAPS COVID-19 Communication June 15 to July 5, 
2020 
 
Executive Board,  
 
Please share with your members the attached NAPS COVID-19 Communication 
for June 15 to July 5, 2020. This communication will also be posted on NAPS 
website, naps.org.    
 
Thank you and stay safe. 
 
NAPS Headquarters 
 
 

 



 

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF POSTAL SUPERVISORS 
National Headquarters 

1727 KING STREET, SUITE 400 

ALEXANDRIA, VA 22314-2753 

(703) 836-9660 

 

Representing supervisors, managers and postmasters in the United States Postal Service 

NAPS COVID-19 Communication 
June 15 to July 5, 2020 

 

To date, there have been a total of 4,613 COVID-19 confirmed cases in the Postal Service. 

Currently, 5,534 postal employees are in quarantine, while 26,493 postal employees have 

returned to work.  

 

At this time, all 2020 NAPS state conventions have been canceled. Please see the list at the link 

below. 

https://naps.org/Naps-Training-Center 

 

NAPS is committed to the safety and health of its members, their families and all postal 

employees, not only during a pandemic, but at all times. Currently, the news and medical experts 

are reporting an increase in COVID-19 cases and hospitalizations across many states, including 

Arizona, California, Florida, and Texas, just to name a few.  Unfortunately, the COVID-19 

pandemic is not going away anytime soon. We ask members not to underestimate the affects this 

pandemic can have on their health or the health of their families and with whom they work. On 

June 26, 2020, NAPS issued Board Memo 042-2020: NAPS’ Ask – Please Wear A Mask!, 

which can be found on the Bulletin Board of the NAPS website along with two attachments 

encouraging the wearing of masks or face coverings during this pandemic. (see link below) 

 

https://naps.org/files/galleries/Board_Memo_042-2020_NAPS%E2%80%99_Ask.pdf 

 

NAPS encourages members to continue reviewing the COVID-19 related issued material and 

information shared by the Postal Service at the National level and filtered down to the Areas and 

Districts on the website listed below. This website may not be available to NAPS retirees, but are 

encouraged to click and try to access the link.  

 

https://liteblue.usps.gov/lite-blue/covid19/welcome.htm  

 

NAPS continues to post on the NAPS website COVID-19 related information. Visit naps.org to 

view our NAPS COVID-19 Information & Resources page. Please contact your respective 

NAPS Area Vice President for updates related to your respective USPS Area and District.    

 

Even during this pandemic, members are encouraged to reach out to their respective regional or 

area vice presidents for support, information and inquiries, not just related to the pandemic, but 

issues involving the USPS or your respective NAPS branch.   

 

https://naps.org/Naps-Training-Center
https://naps.org/files/galleries/Board_Memo_042-2020_NAPS%E2%80%99_Ask.pdf
https://liteblue.usps.gov/lite-blue/covid19/welcome.htm


 

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF POSTAL SUPERVISORS 
National Headquarters 

1727 KING STREET, SUITE 400 

ALEXANDRIA, VA 22314-2753 

(703) 836-9660 

 

Representing supervisors, managers and postmasters in the United States Postal Service 

The next issue of NAPS COVID-19 Communication will be sent out the week of August 3, 

2020.  

 

To our NAPS family, we will get through this pandemic together, stronger than ever.  Keep safe. 

Be vigilant. Have faith and God Bless! 

 

NAPS Headquarters  


